
 
TOWN OF SPRING BROOK 

NOTICE of QUORUM 
Members of the Town of Spring Brook Board of Supervisors may attend a quarterly meeting of the 
Dunn County (Wisconsin Towns Association) Unit held virtually on Monday, January 25, 2021.  A 
quorum of the Town Board may be in attendance.  There will be no Town of Spring Brook business 
conducted or acted upon at this Dunn County Unit Meeting. 
Mary L. Strand, Clerk 
Town of Spring Brook 
715-664-8545 
Posted January 25, 2021 
 


